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I have lived in Oregon for 50 plus years and in that time there has been countless 

bills brought to the people to provide  money for ( homeless, low income , and 

pregnant women) . 

Since this problem hasn’t been fixed in that amount of time , obviously this bill , which 

mimics all previous bills is not the answer.   

As as tax payer I am tired of my tax dollars and my income being shrunk by stupid 

bills such as this.   

There need to be accountability and transparency in the government.   

I do not support any bill that disguises and allows for miss use of funds without strict 

controls. I’m tired of paying the way for those that choose not to work. 

 This is just an enabler program . 


